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Women's Wear Daily - "TPP Talks Face Critical
Juncture"
August 10, 2015

David Spooner of the Washington, D.C., office was quoted in Women's
Wear Daily, the primary news source for the apparel and retail industries,
on the likelihood that the TransPacific Partnership (TPP) trade agreement
negotiations will conclude before the end of the year. David was quoted
as saying that, after the inability to conclude the negotiations at a recent
meeting in Hawaii, chances are high that the negotiations will be delayed
by the upcoming election season.
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